
Christ Church  

CofE Primary School 
 16th April 2021  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Welcome back, we are very excited to be starting the summer term which is going to be full of lots of excit-

ing events.  

I am sure you have seen all of the developments we are making to our outdoor area, this term we felt that 

allowing the children to play and learn outside, having spent so long in lockdown was so important,  staff 

have worked really hard in improving our outside provision 

 

I need to say a huge thank you to Mrs. Briggs, Miss Prince and Mrs. Denton who are our lunchtime staff 

and have given up a significant amount of their time and resources to paint, make and provide all of the 

different areas of the playground.  

We also would like to thank Whitehouse farm and Mrs. Hogarty for again supporting the outdoor provision.  

Finally Miss Cull, Mrs Purple and Mrs Russel have all worked together to create a magical space for year 

1 children to learn and develop.  Here is a selection of photographs to show some of what they have been 

up to.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Believe it or not we still have lots more developments to come, so keep your eyes peeled. I hope the sun 

stays shinning and you all have a lovely weekend.  

Take Care, 

Mrs. Bradford 

Parents Evening 

Our very first virtual parents evening is to be held next week. If you haven’t yet booked your ap-

pointment please do as it is so important for us to share with you your child’s progress. If you are 

unable to make next week or you are finding booking online difficult, please just contact school 

and we will be happy to help.  


